Church welcomes new communicants at Sunday service

By Mrs. Cecil Patterson

The sacrament of holy communion was observed in Bethel United Church on Sunday, Oct. 1 with Rev. Keith Hawkes in charge. Two new communicants Michael and Stephen Hancock were welcomed, coming in by profession of faith.

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Featherston accompanied by Mr. and Mrs. Ian Williams of Toronto, returned home Friday from a holiday at Expo.

Mr. and Mrs. Albert Marchment, Sixth Line, have sold their farm and are moving soon to Streetsville. They will be missed in the church and community activities.

Mr. and Mrs. Perry and family have moved to Shelburne. Friends wish them well in their new home.

Drumquin W.I. had a nicely arranged display at Milton Fair in the Women's Institute section. Hornby W.I. also had a fine exhibit. Ten articles, all over 75 years old were requir-

The "Young Folk" of Bethel and Hornby churches had their first meeting on Sunday, Oct. 1 for the new winter season. They met at Hornby church for a pot luck supper at 5 p.m. and later motored to St. Paul's United Church, Oakville for an "American Folk

Mass". Over 600 persons attended this special service of meditation and worship. Special music was included, and the orchestra of Streetsville United Church Young People was conducted by the pastor, Rev. Paul Field, adding much to the service. Communion was given by Rev. K. N. Burden and Rev. G. D. Watt of St. Paul's, Oakville, assisted by Rev. S. J. Hershey of the Trafalgar pastoral charge. The sermon and message, entitled "For Gamblers Only" was given by Rev.

ASH

"Mac" Carson, B.C., of Wesley Centre, Hamilton. At the close of church service which began at 7.30 p.m., all were invited to the Christian Education Building for a lunch of doughnuts and coffee after which a hootenany and a fellowship were enjoyed in singing folk songs and hymns. The evening was an inspiration to all attending.

Taxpayers in this northern half of the town of Oakville have a chance to protest the Oakville council going ahead with an airport for Omagh. All voters should have a say in this huge expenditure of public funds, and can register their feelings by sending a letter of protest to clerk S. A. Featherstone of the town of Oakville, P.O. Box 310, Oakville before Oct. 15.

Disruption of good agriculture land, inconvenience to the owners, the town is already overburdened by taxes, and there has never been established a basic need for an airport, should be good reasons for protesting. Where it will hurt the most for everyone is the extra burden of taxes. Money

Mrs. Merle Leslie is the secretary at Percy W. Merry School and Miss J. Bauer, a teacher on the staff. Sorry these names were spelled incorrectly in last week's news. Friends send get well wishes to Mrs. Fred Tuck. She is not

enjoying good health. Mrs. Andrew Trischler is convalescing at her home with a broken arm. We hope she is soon feeling better.

Sorry to learn that Harry Price is a patient in Brampton Hospital. The Price family were former residents of this

Birthday greetings to Ricky O'Connell, Duncan Craig, Patric Schoonheyt and Marilyn

Wedding, birthday

By Mrs. George Pelletterio Guests were present from

for the wedding Saturday af- ed Sunday with Mr. and Mrs. ternoon of Donna Harris and James Marshall. ge's Anglican church, Lowville. The reception and dance were held at the Plainsman Restaur-

Mr. and Mrs. Allan Patterson were among the guests at a birthday party for Mrs. H. Heikkila, who was celebrating her 75th birthday on Sunday. The party was given by her daughter and son-in-law, Mr. and Mrs. Don Vlahos of Guelph.

Miss Beverly Patterson has been guest of honor at two more bridal showers this past week. On Wednesday night a miscellaneous shower was held at the home of Mr. and Mrs. . Sanderson of Burlington. A kitchen shower was held for Beverly last Thursday night at the home of Mrs. Eugene Coul-

The Young Couples Club met Friday night for a dinner at the Tien Kue Restaurant, and afterwards returned to the home of Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Bawden where their business meeting took place.

We are pleased to report that Tansley Barnes has returned home following his stay in Joseph Brant Hospital.

Belated birthday greetings to Cindy Everett who celebrated her 17th birthday on Sunday. Mr. and Mrs. Tom Souter

showers in news and sons of Oakville, and Mr. and Mrs. Charles Blanshard Zimmerman and Ash district and Tracy of Burlington visit-

Brian Goldthrop at St. Geor- Ken Cody of Toronto spent Saturday with Mr. and Mrs. Fred Alexander and family.

> Mr. and Mrs. Gordon Cotton and sons of Applewood Heights, Cooksville, and Mr. and Mrs. Joe DeMois and Cathy of Etobicoke visited Saturday with Mr. and Mrs. Bob Wheelband and

Visitors on Sunday with the Pelletterios were Susan Bordeau of Toronto and Gary Bell-

house of Islington. Anniversary services will be held at Zimmerman United Church on Sunday, October 8. Morning service will be at 11 o'clock and the evening service will be at 7.30. Rev. Ernest Baskier, B.A., B.D. will preach at both services.

Institute bursary to Andrews, Harris

Peter Andrews of Campbellville and Merl Harris of 75 Bower Avenue in Acton, have been named winners of the Halton District Women's Institute Bursary for 1967.

Peter attended the University of Toronto Schools and graduated with 91 per cent and Merl graduated from Acton District High School.



TWO FASCINATED YOUNGSTERS and an equally amused chicken got together at the farm of Lorne Walker, No. 10 Sideroad, Saturday afternoon as seven busloads of pharmaceutical workers toured the poultry barns. Here Daniel Morris of Toronto and Deborah Kent of Scarborough examine the young bird. The 400

people, under the leadership of Pete Yaremko, manager of Elanco Products, were guests of Eli Lilly and Co., Canada Ltd. Purpose of the outing, which also included a bean-roast at Kelso and a tour of Brock Harris' farm on Appleby Line, was to acquaint agricultural druggists with the farm.

OMAGH

Urges area residents protest controversial Omagh airport

By Mrs. Cecil Patterson

Belated birthday greetings to David and Danny Eves, twin sons of Mr. and Mrs. John Eves, Fouth Line. They celebrated their third birthday re-

Communion service was held at Omagh Presbyterian church on Sunday, Oct. 1 with Rev. Stanley Smith, pastor, in

Mr. and Mrs. Floyd Rhude of Weston were Sunday visitors with Mr. and Mrs. Earl Snow and family.

Mrs. George Peacock was a guest of honor on Saturday, Sept. 30 in All Saints' Anglican Church, Erin, at the wedding of her granddaughter, Miss Mildred Jackson and Calvin Kelly of Guelph, and later at the reception in the Parish Hall. Also attending were Miss it. Jacqueline Peacock, Mr. and Mrs. Henry Peacock, Mr. and

Mrs. Cecil Patterson. Congratulations to Mr. and Martin Van De Boom. celebrating a wedding anniversary this past week.

Belated but sincere good wishes and congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Howden, a recent bride and groom. The bride was the former Sandra Howard. The young couple will reside in Milton.

The taxpayers of Oakville have one last chance to protest if they so desire on the controversial airport proposed for Omagh. Many feel that Oakville council should give the people a vote on the subject before deciding the matter.

The following reasons are very valid ones for protesting: Basically the need for an airport has never been established by industry.

2. Good farm land is being taken and the owners disrupted in their way of living. 3. Elected officials of Oakville should explain why this airport is such a necessity for

the town. 4. Oakville is overburdened with taxes now, money should not be spent on luxuries, and priorities should come first.

Toronto airport is very close and is not costing Oakville taxpayers anything. Get out your pens and write

soon, or it will be too late. The noise or disruption may not annoy or bother any but the local residents, but when it comes to paying for this luxury, the largest inconvenience will be from your and my pocket books. Money must come from somewhere, and lots of

Birthday greetings this week to Mrs. Carolyn Bonner, Mrs. Rick Rowan, Wayne Riebot, Mary Ruhl, Susan Lendvay, Frances McKee, Mrs. J. Bentley, Denzil Lawrence, Ian Foster and Helen Rayner.

Hornby South 4-H Homemaking Club will hold their first meeting for the new unit "Sleeping Garments", on Saturday, Oct. 7 at 9.15 a.m. in the club room at the home of the leader Mrs. Cecil Patterson, Fourth Line.

The 68 TV's are Here **FLEETWOOD** The First Name in

QUALITY Last Word in STYLE COLOR

B/W - Stereo - Hi-Fi Easy Budget Terms

STEWART'S TV 348 Kingsleigh Crt.

Milton - Ph. 878-2452

THERE WILL BE

THANKSGIVING DAY Milton Park Dairy

(Staff Photo)

KILBRIDE

Open house, dog day planned for school

By Mrs. William Watson Arrangements were made when the executive members met in the school staff room

Tuesday for the first Home and School meeting. The October meeting on Tuesday, Oct. 24 at 8 p.m. will

be open house. The executive members will hold their meetings on the Monday following the regular

meeting. The Home and School again this year will be in charge of hot dog day with conveners Mrs. Harold Jackson and Mrs. Walter Wilson. The hot dog day sale will be the last Wednesday of each month. Price, as in other years, is 15 cents

Miss Judith Linda Bowen, eldest daughter of Mr. and Mrs. James Bowen of Scotland, Ontario, became the bride of Leslie Edward Smale, son of Mr. and Mrs. George Smale, Kilbride, on Saturday, September 23 at St. Mark's Anglican Church, Scotland. The reception followed in St. Mark's Anglican church hall.

Meteorite?

Another person who spotted the strange object travelling through the sky early in the morning of September 18 was Sam Sammit of R.R. 2, Hornby. His interest in goings-on in the sky is fulfilled by outdoors work, which gives him an above-average opportunity to observe them.

Mr. Sammit suggests the object was a meteorite, which' burned itself out in the approximate area of Streetsville.

Mr. and Mrs. Smale will make their home in Brantford.

Those attending the wedding from Kilbride were Mr. and Mrs. George Smale, Mr. and Mrs. Dwaynne Crozier and Mr. and Mrs. William Watson,

Mr. and Mrs. Henry Gorter of Kilbride and Mr. and Mrs. D. F. Lawrence of R.R. 1, Milton, visited Expo and Upper Canada Village last week.

Urge children say "no" to strangers

Burlington detachment of the OPP will soon launch a new campaign in schools in the Burlington area. Theme of the campaign will be "say no to a stranger". A film will be shown in connection with the

Campaigns of this nature are designed to prevent incidents similar to the Marianne Schuett tragedy. Marianne disappeared from her Kilbride home last May and has not been found.

RESTIVO'S FRUIT & GROCERY STORE

Sweet WATERMELON, Large Size PEPPER SQUASH 10c ea. NEW CARROTS 2 cello bags 19c Local New POTATOES, 25-lb. bag 79c

Maple Leaf Mincemeat, large 28-oz. tin .. 49c First Quality NYLONS **Duncan Hines** CAKE MIXES — 7 flavors 2 pks. 79c

Thrift Brand Sliced Rindless SIDE BACON

2 lbs. 99c Fresh Pork SHOULDER ROAST 39c lb. (Short-Shank End) HALF HAMS, Ready to Serve Canada Packers Devon Brand TURKEYS 39c lb. and up



October

YOUR DATE WITH PROGRESS

Your date to keep Ontario progressive and prosperous... with more people, more capital, more industry, more wages, more opportunity and a constantly improving life for every one of our citizens.

Your Progressive Conservative government has achieved a remarkable record in the past four years:

- New Farm Income Committee Agriculture Research Institute
- Crop Insurance at favorable rates
- New Capital Farm Grants OMSIP and 9,000 new hospital
- beds 368,000 new jobs
- 4,000 miles of new or rebuilt
- Municipal tax relief
- highways

your support on October 17th.

- School grants increased 600% \$500,000 local industry
 - development loans Confederation of Tomorrow

Air and Water Pollution laws

3,000 new schools or major

98 Provincial Parks for

10,000,000 visitors

additions

Conference Good government . . . the Robarts government . . . deserves

Support the Robarts Government

VOTE JIM SNOW

In Halton EAST









Front End Alignment

Brake Service

Complete Line of Uniroyal Passenger and Truck Tires



Hour

Service

Put Your

Winter

Comfort

In Our Hands

Now.



FROM

BELL BROS. LTD.

MILTON 878-6380

ORDER NOW FOR THE COLD DAYS AHEAD, COUNT ON OUR DEPENDABLE DELIVERIES, PROMPT SERVICE AND TOP QUALITY HEATING OIL.

- BUDGET TERMS
- METERED DELIVERY
- PROMPT SERVICE
- QUALITY PRODUCTS

SERVING THE DISTRICT FOR 35 YEARS